Please save your bottles and cans for us if you
are able until September 29th

The Youth Group will be collecting cans and bottles from our generous
congregation in the church parking lot from 7 to 9 pm on Friday
September 29, 2023 as part of our "kick off" event for the year. We
appreciate your donations and support of our ministry.



